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March 22, 2007 
 
 
 
TO: REGISTERED BALLOT BODY 
 
Ladies and Gentlemen:  

 
Announcement: Comment Period Opens  

The Standards Committee (SC) announces the following standards action:  
 
SAR for Disturbance Monitoring (Project 2007-11) Posted for 30-day Comment 
Period March 22–April 20, 2007 
The SAR for Project 2007-11 proposes modifying the following two standards: 
 

 PRC-002 — Define and Document Disturbance Monitoring Equipment Requirements 
 PRC-018 — Disturbance Monitoring Equipment Installation and Data  

PRC-002 is one of four reliability standards identified by the Regional Reliability Standards 
Working Group as a standard that has some requirements that need to be defined by each 
regional entity in a regional standard.   

The modifications will consider issues raised by FERC and stakeholders about these standards, 
and will bring the standards into conformance with the ERO Rules of Procedure and the latest 
version of the Reliability Standards Development Procedure.  Please use the comment form to 
provide comments on this SAR.  
 
Standards Development Process 
The Reliability Standards Development Procedure contains all the procedures governing the 
standards development process.  The success of the NERC standards development process 
depends on stakeholder participation.  We extend our thanks to all those who participate.  If you 
have any questions, please contact me at 813-468-5998 or maureen.long@nerc.net. 
 

Sincerely,  
Maureen E. Long 
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